
May 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John E. Poyar 

Route 5, Box 794 

St. Matthews, SC 29135 

 

Dear Mr. Poyar: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated May 15, 1996.  I have enclosed an Assassination Records Review 

Board information packet, which contains press releases, our statute, and other items of interest. 

 

There is no cost for the materials or the shipping and handling, therefore I have returned your check. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


